
Dear Medicaid Committee members,


My name is Vicki Hamm, and I am submitting testimony in 
opposition to SB96, the policy to discontinue Medicaid expansion 
in Ohio. Many Ohioans count on Medicaid expansion for their 
healthcare - in fact, 25% of Ohioans are on some form of 
Medicaid. These are people with real healthcare needs and we 
should be supporting them, not taking away the care they need. If 
you add restrictions in the system or cut the Medicaid Expansion 
Program, Ohioans will die as a result. Please vote ‘no’ and show 
that you care about vulnerable Ohioans.


Thank you,


Vicki Hamm

5869 Reynolds Rd.

Mentor on the Lake, OH 44060

216-575-4113



